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13th September 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

Rivers Day – Geography Fieldwork Trip 

 

As part of our geography learning this term, Years 2 and 3 will be having a fieldwork trip on Tuesday 24th 

of September. We will be travelling to the River Lyvennet in Maulds Meaburn to look at the work that 

has been done on re-wilding the river there and to carry out some fieldwork. We will leave school after 

Wake Up – Shake Up and will return for the end of the school day. Your child will need welly boots, 

warm and waterproof clothing (covering arms and legs) and a packed lunch. We will take the school 

water bottles and fruit, for our snack, with us.  

 

We do need help on the day – both to transport children and to help with the activities. If you are able to 

help, please complete and return the slip below. 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Helen Gill 

 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
 
Name: __________________________________________ 
 
I can help with the Rivers Day Fieldtrip on Tuesday the 24th of September. 
 
I can fit _______ children in my car. 
 
Signed: _____________________________________________________ 
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